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A Seasonal Mes-

sage 

As we leave for the 
Holidays we want to 
take the time to wish 
you the very best for 
the holidays.  No mat-
ter how you celebrate 
this time it is im-
portant to make this a 
special celebration. 

 It is an occasion  to 
celebrate time with 
friends and family and 
for a number of peo-
ple a time to  catch up 
with those we may 
have lost contact with 
over the past year. 

 Whatever you do 
make it special and 
safe. 

  This is also a time of 
the year when many 
families in our city do 
without.  Please sup-

port those in need as  
you see fit. 

     We want to wish 
you the best of the 
season.  We are look-
ing forward to seeing 
you on January 9, 
2017. 

Believe in the Magic! 
Happy Holidays 

  

Something to Keep 
in Mind 

 The priceless gifts in 
life are not ones 
wrapped up and giv-
en on special occa-
sions, but the gifts we 
give when we give of 
ourselves. 
It is the love we 
share.  It is the com-
fort we lend in times 
of need.  It is the mo-
ments we spend to-
gether helping each 
other follow our 
dreams. 
The most priceless 
gifts are the under-
standing and caring 
that come from the 
heart.  And each and 
everyone of us has 
these gifts to offer… 
through the gift of 
ourselves.  Ben Daniels 

Staff Changes 
We wish to inform the 
community of some 
upcoming  staff 
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Safe Arrival 
Please remember to contact 
the school at  905-692-5435  if  
your child is going to be absent 
or late.  All students arriving 
after the bell  must report to 
the office to check in.    If you 
plan on having your child dis-
missed early, please report to 
the office to sign them out.  
Please indicate in the agenda  
or contact the office the time 
you will be picking them up. 
We will not call them down 
until you arrive.  

Changes.  Mrs.  Busch is 
off having a new addition 
to her family;   we wish 
her well  while she off. 
We welcome Ms. McCue 
to our Grade 4/5  Class. 
  We will also be wel-
coming an additional 
Vice-Principal to our Ad-
ministration  Team; Mrs.  
Astle for January to 
March and Mrs. Lauppe 
from April to June. 

Parking Lot 
As we all know there are 
some safety issues with 
the parking lot especially 
during these winter 
months.  We have con-
tacted our contractor in 
hopes of right sizing the 
lot.  Finally we will be 
contacting Bi-Law for en-
forcement of fire lane 
access. 
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